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FirstCaribbean International Bank declares a Final Dividend 

 

Please be advised that at a meeting of the Board of Directors of the company held on 7 

December 2017, it was resolved that a final dividend of US$0.025 cents for the year ended 31 

October 2017, be declared on the issued and outstanding common shares of the Company and 

paid on Friday 26 January 2018, to common shareholders of record 21 December 2017. 
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